
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/18/2013 1:48:03 PM
To: Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: DR extension

Thanks, Audrey. We left a message with Bruce telling him that we will likely file a letter for extension 
from Clanon. It will likely be a joint letter with the other lOUs.

Thanks again for your help, and have a great weekend!

yours,

sid

From: Lee, Audrey [mailto:audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 11:16 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: DR extension

Should be okay. You should hear from Bruce soon.

Audrey Lee, Ph.D.
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